
 

 

 

Michael J. Sheehan 

Senior Counsel 

116 North Main Street 

Concord, NH 03301 

603-724-2135 
Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

 

January 14, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Re:  DE 21-XXX; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty and pursuant to RSA 

378:38 and Order No. 26,408 (Sept. 23, 2020), enclosed for filing are a Motion for Confidential 

Treatment and a confidential and a redacted version of Liberty’s Least Cost Integrated 

Resource Plan. 

Please include the following in the service list for this docket: 

 Joel Rivera – Joel.Rivera@libertyutilities.com  

 Heather Tebbetts – Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 

 Carmen Liron-Espana – Carmen.Liron-Espana@libertyutilities.com 

 Charles Rodrigues – Charles.Rodrigues@libertyutilities.com 

 Melissa Samenfeld – Melissa.Samenfeld@libertyutilities.com 

 Eric Stanley – Eric.Stanley@libertyutilities.com 

 Anthony Strabone – Anthony.Strabone@libertyutilities.com 

 John Warshaw – John.Warshaw@libertyutilities.com 

 Steven Mullen – Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com 

 Maureen Karpf – Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com 

 Karen Sinville – Karen.Sinville@libertyutilities.com 
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Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 

filing will be provided. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 


